
 

MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  March 25, 2024 
 
Subject: Medicaid Health Plans will not provide coverage for inpatient stays in        
                           non-psychiatric hospitals  
 
Effective immediately, the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services has removed 
the new contract requirements for Medicaid Health Plans to provide coverage for inpatient 
stays in non-psychiatric hospitals.  
 
This notice serves as a correction to Blue Cross Complete’s provider notification sent on March 

11, 2024, with the subject title Medicaid Health Plans provide coverage for inpatient stays 
in non-psychiatric hospitals.  
 
Blue Cross Complete is reverting back to its standard prior authorization requirements regarding 
coverage for inpatient stays in non-psychiatric hospitals. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Blue Cross Complete provider account executive or 
Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-5713. 
 

 
 
 
 


